
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

German Immersion Visit to Berlin - Sunday 5th March – Thursday 9th March 2023 

An information evening for parents will be held on Tuesday 7th February at 6pm in the English Theatre at school. 
It would be greatly appreciated if you could indicate your attendance by returning the reply slip at the bottom of 
this letter. 
 
In addition, I should like to remind you that your son/daughter must have a valid Global Health Insurance card 
(GHIC) for this trip.  These can be obtained online by following links on the following page: Applying for healthcare 
cover abroad (GHIC and EHIC) - NHS (www.nhs.uk)  If they have an EHIC which is still in date by the end of the 
trip, these will still be valid.  

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should I be of further assistance. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs M Daly  
Head of German  
Trip Organiser 
 
 ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

REPLY SLIP: 
 
TO: MRS M DALY  
 

BERLIN MARCH 2023 
 

PARENTS’ INFORMATION EVENING Tuesday 7th February 2023 at 6pm. 
 
Student Name: …………………………………………………………..     Form: ……………………….. 
 
I/We will be/will not be* attending the Parents’ Evening on 7th February 2023 
 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………. [Parent/Carer] 
 

 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/
https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-ghic/

